[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes: 		Friends of Cartmel Primary School 
Meeting Date:		Tuesday 24th January 2017
			3.00pm Cartmel Coffee Shop.
Present:	Rachael Battersby, Miranda Walker, Lisa Wilson, Amy Wilkin, Rachael Holcroft, Niki Sweeny (chair), Louise Pascall-Adams (treasurer), Aimee Tilley (secretary)

Current funds and proposed spending
	Details of fundraising and spending
	Totals

	Balance at last meeting (20.09.16)
	2736.11

	Funds raised
	

	Bags 2 school
	70.00

	Hamper / raffle
	392.00

	Total funds raised
	462.00

	Balance sub-total
	3198.11

	
	

	Spending
	

	Pinnochio workshop
	300.00

	Selection boxes
	72.00

	Medals (fun-run)
	73.00

	Float (part of class monies)
	50.00

	Total spends
	495.00

	Balance as at 24.01.17
	2703.11




· Upcoming costs/Proposed spending:

Playground graphics, as per previous discussions			1500.00

Whole school trip to Tatton Park					1100.00

Class allocation of funds for whole year				  550.00

Bouncy castle hire							  TBC

Insurance								  TBC





· General discussions
In a further attempt to generate interest in and attract new members to friends, the allocation of a large proportion of funds to a single event (Tatton Park experience day) was discussed.  It is hoped that such a specific fund raising target for an otherwise costly school trip will promote friends and encourage increased future participation in fund raising events.  
Following Amy Wilkin’s meeting with Jonathon Garret last year, Holker had invited the school to attend an educational race day (combined with bucket collections), but unfortunately the date coincided with the Year 6 London trip.  Rather than Year 6 miss out on the event it was decided that the educational day be postponed until bucket collections at the 2017 races.  Other fund raising ideas that take advantage of the increased footfall during the races will be discussed at the next meeting.





Upcoming and Proposed Fundraising Events
	Date
	Event
	Action

	17.02.17
	Sponsored bounce
	As per previous years, a sponsorship form will be sent home, sponsorship form will promote the “Tatton Park target”.

	To be confirmed
	School gifts
	Sale of gifts such as canvas bags decorated by the children, available in time for Mothers’ Day.

	To be confirmed
	Cheese & Wine Evening
	To follow a similar format to last year, which was hosted by David and Kelly Unsworth, but this year to involve Fran Horne from Cartmel Cheeses.
Possibility of combining with other fund raising activities on the night e.g. raffle
Dates & details tbc: (Amy Wilkin to speak to Fran)

	To be confirmed
	Bags 2 school
	Format as per previous Bags 2 school
Date to be confirmed (Louise)

	Saturday 25th November 2017
	Christmas Fair
	At previous meetings a Christmas Fair was discussed.  Cartmel village hall has been provisionally booked for 25.11.17.  Cost of hall hire to be confirmed (Louise).  See further discussions below.


Date of next meeting to be confirmed.
Additional discussions re Christmas fair
· Number of stalls and price per stall to be confirmed (suggested charge for stall £10).

· Ideas for school stalls to be confirmed but suggestions include cake stall, tombola, printed tea towels/bags, confectionary gifts such as hot chocolate/marshmallow mugs, kilner sweet jars.

· Santa’s grotto (Amy Wilkin).  Friends members to start sourcing gifts for grotto, and approaching companies such as The Works and school book companies for donations/special offers.  Suggested spending per gift for Santa’s grotto of £1.50.

· Admission fee to be confirmed, suggested admission fee to include hot drink, mince pie. Free admission for children with a suggested charge of £3.00 for Santa’s grotto. Tickets for Santa’s grotto to be sold in advance with time slot. 

· Widespread promotion of Christmas fair to include Grange Now, free ads, Westmorland Gazette, Parish News.  Promotion within school to start as soon as possible so that helpers can be enlisted.  

